
National Awards 
 
Happy spring to all.  
 
Just a reminder that it’s not too late to nominate a member who is worthy 
to be selected for AVVA National’s Member of the Year or Fellowship 
Award.  Detailed information is located at avva.org under the National 
Convention 2023 National Awards.  Your nomination can either be mailed 
or emailed prior to May 31st.  If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to me at 904-591-4544.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Mary Anne Newman 


